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Dear parents and carers,  
 
Government expect pupils to know and learn swimming skills for both safety reasons 
and pleasure so here at Stanton Bridge we are extremely pleased to announce that 
the ‘pop up’ swimming pool is returning next term.  The ‘pop up’ pool will be 
located on the school playground for 3 weeks, providing the opportunity for an 
intensive course of lessons for pupils in years 2 to 6.  Pupils will be taught by 
qualified swimming teachers in small groups of no more than 10 pupils enabling 
them to access intense, targeted lessons designed to fast track their progress during 
the course.  
 
Pupils will need to bring to school on their allocated day(s): 

- Their swimming costume/trunks 

- A towel – big enough to wrap around themselves when walking to and from 

the pool  

- Shoes to wear to walk to and from the pool  

- Swimming cap 

-  Goggles are optional.  

- A bag to hold wet items.  

Pupils will get changed using the school bathrooms and will cover themselves with 
their towel when walking to and from the pool.   
Allocated swimming days are as follows: 
 

Year 2 and Year 3 
£18 per pupil 

Year 4 and Year 5 
£18 per pupil 

Year 6 
£18 per pupil 

Monday 8th April 
Wednesday 10th 

April 
Monday 15th April  
Wednesday 17th 

April  
Monday 22nd 

April  
Wednesday 24th 

April 

Tuesday 9th April 
Thursday 11th 

April 
Tuesday 16th April 

Thursday 18th 
April 

Tuesday 23rd April 
Thursday 25th 

April 
 

Friday 12th April  
Friday 19th April  
Friday 26th April 

 
X2 Sessions per 

day  

 

 



 

Children in Year 5 who will be at the residential on Tuesday 23rd and Thursday 25th 
April will need to pay £12. 
Please complete the form sent home with your child and return it to your child’s 
class teacher on Monday 8th April 2024 along with payment.  
 

 
Kind regards,  
Miss Cooper 
Deputy Headteacher. 
  


